
 

 

 

We’re moving to online ordering! 
Hello Parents/Guardians! We are happy to announce that you will now be able  

to place your hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com! 
You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard).  
If you are unable to order online, please contact the school or PAC at johnhowittpac@gmail.com. 
How to register: 

1. Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/johnhowitt 
2. Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through the registration. 
3. After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order. 
4. Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 
 
Ordering information: 

• Our next online lunch order will be OPEN from Thursday, November 7 to Tuesday, November 19  
@ 11:59pm. 

• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please contact  
the PAC at johnhowittpac@gmail.com. 

Please note if your child is ill on a hot lunch day, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch  
at 12:15pm. No REFUNDS will be offered. 

 


